
June 2, 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

Our family residence is built on a Legalett System, which provides the comfort heat for the
entire living space in our home. It is also the frost protected foundation, which did not 
require frost walls.

We have lived here for seven years. During that time, we have enjoyed the warm floors
and the extremely comfortable living environment that the legalett System has provided.
Our feet are warm, even when walking on tile with bare feet. The concrete floors are warm
and dry, with no trace of mould or mildew. The interior temperature is not affected by
fluctuations in the weather, but instead, remains consistently at a comfortable temperature.

The system requires very little energy to operate, partly because we are able to reduce the 
interior air temperature, while still maintaining an excellent comfort level. The system is
not intrusive in any way of noise or drafts, nor does it require significant maintenance.

Based on our experience, we are pleased to recomment the Legalett System, as it is what
we were expecting, for both a radiant heating system and foundation. We would not 
hesitate to use the Legalett System again.

Sincerely,

Roy Casperson


